EL CAMINO REAL CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL PTSA
| INVITES YOU TO A WELCOME MEETING

For Parents of students coming into El Camino Real Charter HS next year.

Tuesday May 8" at noon at the El Camino Parent Center on campus.
(Go across the main lawn, down the stairs, T31 building). A light collation will be served.

Meet with ECR administrators, Small I.earning Communities leaders and Parents
who have had students at the school for years. Learn the ins and outs of El Camino
Real so you feel more comfortable next year navigating through our school
organization.

YOU HAVE RQUESTIONS, WE HAVE ANSWERS!
So come andl joln us for a live exchange of experiences.

Please RSVP by 5/7 to Valerie Villanueva, PTSA President, 818 402 7317




